
 

 

 

March 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to draw your attention to a careers event planned in conjunction with The 

University of Hull. 

 

Tuesday 8th March 6pm - 7pm: 

Parents and Carers Information Evening, The University of Hull. 

 

We are delighted to offer you the opportunity to attend this event which has been put 

together by one of our partners, The University of Hull.  The event is designed to offer you 

some information applicable to students who have applied to any university and the further 

deadlines coming up for our year 13 students, as well as practical advice on how to support 

your young person in the transition to university. 

 

There will be information about student finance, as well as top tips about budgeting and 

moving away from home, followed by an opportunity to ask questions to the panel. Year 13 

students will be receiving a tutorial on Student Finance week commencing 7th March, so this 

event is designed to support parents and carers through the process. 

 

Whilst the event is primarily aimed at our year 13 students, we would like to extend this 

invitation to our year 12 students, as we feel it would give a valuable introduction to the 

process of moving onto higher education.  The year 12 students will have lots more 

information provided in the remainder of year 12 about university and other options 

including apprenticeships that could be available to them. 

 

In order to register to attend this event, please follow the link here:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/2767610826191004684 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Whittaker  

Progress Tutor 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/9uiXCDYwMirZnmcWQpfo?domain=attendee.gotowebinar.com

